
 

COUNCIL MEETING – 19 APRIL 2012 
 

Recommendations to Council from the Executive meeting held on 27 
March 2012 
 

E/11/152    Community Safety Partnership Priorities and the Community Safety 
Partnership Plan for 2012-2013 
 

The Executive considered a report from the Executive Member for 
Sustainable Communities – Services that set out the proposed Community 
Safety Partnership Plan (CSP). The Plan set out the expectations of the 
Central Bedfordshire CSP, what it would deliver over the next 12 months, the 
resources available, how performance would be measured and how the 
Council would communicate and consult with local people. 
 
Reason for decision: Central Bedfordshire Council is a responsible authority 
of the Community Safety Partnership under the Crime and Disorder Act 1998. 
The Act places a statutory duty on the local authority to work with other 
responsible authorities to develop and implement a strategy for reducing 
crime and disorder. The Strategy must cover a district, borough or unitary 
area. 
 
RESOLVED 
 
that the Strategic Assessment and the Community Safety Partnership 
priorities be approved. 
 
RECOMMENDED to Council 
 
that the adoption of the Community Safety Partnership Plan 2012-2013, 
as attached at Appendix A to the Executive report be approved. 
 


